COMMUNICATION C205

ITEM NO. 2
Assunta Ferrante COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca (PUBLIC MEETING)
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:47 PM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] 8940 Bathurst Street (vicinity of Bathurst & Ner Israel

From: Steve Kruger

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:35 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>;
Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 8940 Bathurst Street (vicinity of Bathurst & Ner Israel

Hello All,
Firstly, | hope you are all safe and staying out of harms way during this pandemic.

I’'m writing you today to voice my absolute displeasure of the proposed development at 8940 Bathurst Street and quite
frankly all the proposed developments in this vicinity. This area is already so busy and dense and can’t imagine all the
added congestion and traffic it could bring. This corner isn’t even a main intersection and is clearly a nice quiet
subdivision that wasn’t ever meant for large condos and will no doubt ruin the area and add an insane amount of
congestion to an already congested area.

Regards.
Steve Kruger

Sent from my iPhone
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Public Mtg


